
Notice of Public Test 
 

Notice is hereby given to the voters of McDonald County, Missouri that a public test will be conducted on the 
automated tabulating voting equipment to ascertain that the equipment is compliant with the law and that it will 
correctly count the votes for all questions and all offices for the General Municipal Election to be held on April 3, 
2018. The test will be conducted on Thursday, March 29, 2018 in the Commission Office in the lower level of the 
courthouse, Pineville, Missouri, commencing at 10:00 a.m. 
 
Kimberly Bell 
Election Authority 
McDonald County 
(to be published in the McDonald County  Press, Thursday, March 22, 2018) 


